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Reminder to black bear hunters

All successful black bear hunters must personally report their black bear harvest within 48
hours. Successful hunters are required to provide Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks personnel
with the hunter’s name, telephone number, ALS number, Bear Management Unit (BMU),
county, sex, and the township range and section (TRS) of the harvest.

Click on the PDF to learn how to add TRS on OnX and BaseMap.

To report your harvest:

e (Call 1-877-FWPWILD or 1-877-397-9453 or 406-444-0356,
® Or, go to the MyFWP portal at fwp.mt.gov.


https://myfwp.mt.gov/fwpExtPortal/login/login.jsp
https://fwp.mt.gov/

